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May 7, 2018		

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Andrew Olive and I am a recent graduate from the University of North Carolina at Greensboro. I have the experience working with the Piedmont Environmental Council on various learning projects. These included collaborating and communicating with experts in their fields like: land management, water quality control, best management practices, and preserving historic locations.

I would like to highlight my Transportation Change Project I completed for my Transportation Analysis course. Over the course of the semester I collected and analyzed my daily transportation habits. The data I collected about my transportation habits allowed me to identify and alter my habits and in doing so, I was given the opportunity to examine what impact my transportation habits have on the environment, and the best management practices associated with reducing those impacts. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The project that I completed for my Introduction for Sustainability Studies course allowed me to understand the importance of gathering thorough research and how to better work efficiently within a group. One of the most important skills that I got from doing that project was to maintain a flexible schedule because of the hazards of navigating a large project with a group of people. Everything from writing the proposal to presenting the additional film to a class helped prioritize the most important facts we needed to include in our final project. 

Thank you for your consideration and I am looking forward to speaking with you in the future to pursue a meaningful career in environmental and resource protection.


Sincerely,


Andrew Olive
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